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Dear parents and carers, 

It has been great to have the children in for a full week after recent events. Our resumption of in-person whole-school assemblies is 
going incredibly well and we now have all year groups attending. We have a weekly whole-school assembly with myself, a class assem-
bly, where parents and carers are invited to see the great work that goes on in class, as well as a rewards assembly each Friday. We 
are very keen for parents and carers to come in and feel part of the school community again. We now have the following in place on a 
rota basis: 

• Weekly class assemblies 

• Weekly reading sessions 

• Inclusion workshops 

• Weekly Headteacher drop-ins 

Just a quick note that next Tuesday there will be filming going on in school for Barnardo’s, the children’s charity. You may see cameras 
and film crew from the afternoon onwards. No Princess May children will be involved in the filming and drop-off and collection proce-
dures remain the same. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Parking 
Please be reminded that you cannot park outside the school gates on the 
zig zag or double yellow lines.  Let’s keep our children safe. 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievement so Well done to 
you all our children who achieved Gold. 
Gold has been awarded this week for Fantastic participation in their work 

Reception Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 

 Azariah Mattia 
Leo 

 Artiom 
Zumra 
 

Berk 
Natalia 
Yassin 
Burhan 
Amritpal 
Mateo 
Gyokan 
Denzell 
Mary Jane 
Michael 
Duygu 

Amaris 
Elena 
 

twitter.com/PrimaryMay  

Lining up arrangements 

From Monday 3rd October, all children in years 1-6 will 
line up on the yellow spots in the junior playground be-
fore and after school  

Makaton   
Our sign next week is ‘good morning’.  

Click on the pics to view the sign in action! 
Why not try practice at home? 

Attendance 

Congratulations 
to….  

Reception 
Winners of our 

Attendance Trophy  

Come to school each day 
and help your class be 
trophy winners too! 

Key 

Stage 2 Last Week Term to 

Date 

Year 6 98.61% 96.53%  

Year 5 96.67% 96.27% 

Year 4 95.16% 96.39% 

Year 3 95.83% 92.28% 

Reception / Key Stage 1 

Year 2 95.17% 94.3% 

Year 1 98.61% 95.1% 

Rec 100% 99.77% Gates open 8:45am 

Parent Reading Mornings 

School Meals 

Our new catering company, Olive Dining Ltd provides nutritious 
and varied food, that is halal or suitable for vegetarians.  Please 
check the latest menu on the schools website. 

Water 
Children are permitted to bring water to school, in a water 
bottle. Sugary drinks and juices are not allowed and should 
not be included in packed lunches also. 
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